Banbury Tennis Leagues

10.

11.

Annual General Meeting

Souldern Village Hall

Thursday 5th of February 2015
7:30 p.m. start

(Please arrive any time after 7:10 p.m.)

Agenda

Apologies for Absence
Minutes of 2014 AGM
Matters Arising
Secretary’s Report
Treasurer’s Report

Election of Officers Chairman (*)
Treasurer
Secretary

* Jtwas previously agreed that the role of Chairman would be on a revolving basis whereby club names would be picked ‘out

of a hat’ annually in advance. Colin Mercer has indicated his willingness to continue in his réle for a further year. If anybody
else would like to be considered for Chairman in 2015 please notify the League Secretary before the AGM.

Proposals (previously notified to the Secretary)

Survey to gauge interest in other competition formats (see page 2)
Formation of the 2015 Summer League

AOB

Presentation of Certificates



Banbury Tennis Leagues

Survey to gauge interest in other competition formats

At our 2014 AGM it was decided to conduct a survey of suggestions for new competition formats.

After careful consideration suggestions received were condensed into the following:

1.

2.

4.

5.

Mens/Womens Doubles (not mixed) — played at weekends during the Summer season

Mens/Womens Doubles with an added Singles leg (not mixed) — played at weekends

during the Summer season
Mixed Doubles — played at weekends during the Summer season
Change Summer League from six players to four

Change Summer League format to mixed pairs only

n.b. suggestions 4 and 5, would replace the current Summer League format.

Other suggestions were not considered within the current scope of the League.

Please will you discuss these suggestions with your Club Committee and come to the meeting with

your level of interest in any of the above formats and a reasonably firm commitment on behalf of
your club that you would enter one or more teams in any of the above.

I've attached a form to complete, please discuss with your Club Committee and bring it along to the

AGM.





